

Coronavirus Update July 2020

We are sure you are all keen to return to shooting. The clubs/pubs have been allowed to open but with certain criteria to keep people safe and where the club/pub agrees shooting can recommence, that team can begin to practise again. We now have positive guidelines from the NSRA which are as expected quite comprehensive. The management committee have met to discuss the current situation. A summary covering the relevant points in the NSRA guidance for the reopening of the clubs will be sent to all club delegates together with a risk assessment form. In due course we will be contacting each club to determine if they can open, given applicable government guidelines at the time.

The management committee are proposing to continue with the 2019/2020 season from the beginning of October. We hope to commence the 2020/2021 season as quickly as possible once the current season is concluded.

The management committee are willing to continue in their current posts for another year as we are not proposing to hold an AGM until 2021, in order to minimise the exposure of our members to the threat of Covid 19.

Stay safe.

Roly, Chris, Keiron, and Howard